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I am strongly against any more restrictions on police officers. Connecticut should be doing all we can to support our 
State and town officers.  Police put their lives on the line everyday and get treated like the bad guys for enforcing the 
law.  Let’s look to strengthen and support officers so they will keep working to keep the citizens of CT safe.  There should 
be a study to see how many crimes are committed by repeat offenders that are cycling through the court system.  We 
need to look at what has happened when police are not able to respond and criminals know there is no penalty for 
committing a crime.  Connecticut will be safer by prosecuting criminals and helping police do their jobs.  Many Police will 
quit  if they are made to follow more restrictions and their communities don’t support them.  
Thank you 
Tyler Cusson 
Tolland CT 


